
The Messenger      November 21, 2010 

Welcome to our assembly! If you are a visitor, we 
encourage you to fill out a visitor card (we will give one to you). If 
you are a Christian please join us in partaking of the Lord's 
Supper. Come back as often as you can and if you are looking for 
a church home, please consider Cherry Street Church of Christ.

 

For Your Information 
 

• November 21, 2010: Men’s Business Meeting at  4:30 p.m. 

• November 25, 2010: Thanksgiving Mtg-10am at  Atherton H.S.; 

Ray Naugle, Speaker. 

• November 28, 2010: 4
th
 Sunday Song Service 

• December 4, 2010: Budget Meeting @ 9:00 a.m. 

• December 4, 2010: Adult’s Night Out- @ Tucker’s Restaurant. 

• December 19,  2010:Children’s Christmas Program, Sunday 

Morning. 

• December 19, 2010  Youth Christmas Program, Sunday 

Morning. 
 

Opportunities For Service 
 

 

• November 21, 2010: The Lord’s Supper: David Longest. 

Serving: Jeff Adams, Mike Adams, Will Adams, Bill Allen.  

Scripture Reading: Edward Merten 

• November 28, 2010, 2010: The Lord’s Supper: Cory Marsh. 

Serving:  Bob Bailey, Ernie Balsley, David Cross, David 

Longest. Scripture Reading: Larry Miles. 

• November  2010 Greeters – Elnora Stocksdale & Rebecca 

Poindexter. 

• November  2010 Building Security; Edward & Janice Merten 

• Song Leaders: Nov. 21
st
 – Kevin Parr; Nov. 28

th
 J R Satterfield 

• Communion To Shut-Ins: 11/21 Dwight Mellon; Nov 28
th
 

Edward Merten 

Bro. Larry Miles is speaking  at Tell City Church of Christ this 

morning-Please keep him in your prayers.  

Cherry Street Prayer List 
 

Austin Allen, Jules Brackett,  Norman Childs, Bruce Chowning, Laverne 
Collins, Ann Cox, Lucian Dean, Shirley Dean, Joy Garrett, Donna Grimes, 
Jasmine Hall, Roger Klapper, Roscoe & Sue Leach, Donnie & Wyetta Lee, Jill 
Lentz, Sarah Longest, Ruby Means, Janice Merten, Linda Moody, David Mount, 
Ruth Anne Morgan, Jennifer Parr, Richard Paris, Wanda Rayle, Ina Reynolds, 
Sandy Reynolds, Sherri Rothman, Pie Satterfield, Suzy Shannon, Laurie Smith, 
Jerome Spearman, Barry & Kenita Stewart, Victor Stewart, Elnora Stocksdale, 
Terry Stocksdale's daughter, Emily, Deena Stoess, Barry Thompson, May von 
Allmen, Gladys Vogt, Eric Wade, Lydia Wade, Sylvetta Wright, our nation and 
her leaders, our enemies, the unsaved, new Christians, our travelers, answered 
prayers, persecuted Christians world-wide, unspoken requests, and for the Peace 
of Jerusalem. 

 
Missions: Robert & Joy Garrett, Sonny Childs Ministries, Philippine 

Missions, Crete Missions, Nakahara Missions, Team Expansion, Words of Life 
Radio, Woodland Bible Camp, Maple Manor, KingsField Children’s Home. 
Baja Bible School, Portland Christian School, and for all other works of faith 
and labors of love. 

 
Military: All our armed forces in America and throughout the world. Jeff 

Satterfield, Philip Pipes, Tony Adams, Chris Helbig, Tom Emery, Mark Istre, 
Nathan Poindexter, Mike & Teresa Preston, Jason Istre, Jeffrey Newkirk, and 
for all active duty military personnel and their families.  

 

New Sunday School Quarter  starts Dec. 5th.  In the senior 
adult class, we will be  using material that Bro. Miles has  compiled on 

“New Testament Postcards.”  Lessons in December from Philemon & 2
nd
 

John.  We will pass out the   study  guides next  Sunday Morning.  Come 

and  be with us.  
 

Food Pantry Update: Bro. Stan Means says that our food 
pantry is  running very low—We need to make an effort  to replenish it  

ASAP. So,  please  brings items in as you have the  opportunity. Also 

donations will be  accepted to prepare for Christmas baskets. By your 

bringing in  items or donations, we can  help some  needy  families this year! 

 

ENERGIZE FOR 2011! As a follow-up to the WBC Fall Youth 
Retreat, there will be a youth rally December 18th at the 
Sellersburg Church of Christ.  The event starts at 10:00 am and ends 
at 4:00.  The rally is free.  Lunch and snacks will be 
provided.  Music/photo cds from the Fall Youth Retreat will be 
distributed.  Even though it is a continuation of the Fall Youth 
Retreat, those who couldn't attend it are welcome to come 
to ENERGIZE FOR 2011.  Come for the fun.  Come for the 
fellowship.  Come prepared to be challenged!  Please email Jeff 
Adams  
at jeffreywadams58@gmail.com to register. 



Messages From God’s Word 
 
Sunday Morning: “Thank You, Lord”  I Timothy 4:1-5 

Sunday Evening:  “The Best Thanksgiving”      II Cor. 9:6-11

  I Timothy 4:1-5 
1 Now the Holy Spirit tells us clearly that in the last times 
some will turn away from what we believe; they will follow 
lying spirits and teachings that come from demons. 2 These 
teachers are hypocrites and liars. They pretend to be 
religious, but their consciences are dead. 3 They will say it 
is wrong to be married and wrong to eat certain foods. But 
God created those foods to be eaten with thanksgiving by 
people who know and believe the truth. 4 Since everything 
God created is good, we should not reject any of it. We 
may receive it gladly, with thankful hearts. 5 For we know 
it is made holy by the word of God and prayer 

 
Daily Bible Readings For November 21-27 2010 
 

Sun. 11/21/2010 Ezek. 24-26 James 3 

Mon. 11/22/2010 Ezek. 27-28 James 4 

Tues. 11/23/2010 Ezek. 29-31 James 5 

Wed. 11/24/2010 Ezek. 32-33 I Peter 1 

Thur. 11/25/2010 Ezek. 34-35 I Peter 2 

Fri. 11/26/2010 Ezek. 36-37 I Peter 3 

Sat. 11/27/2010 Ezek. 28-39 I Peter 4 
 

Worship Times 
 
 

• Bible Classes: Sunday @ 9:30 a.m.; Wed. @ 7:00 p.m. 
• Worship Times: Sunday @ 10:30 a.m. And 6:00 p.m. 
• Elders: Bruce Chowning, J. R. Satterfield, Dwight Mellon, 

David Longest, Nick Marsh and Stan Means. 
• Deacons: Edward Merten & Kevin Parr. 
• Minister: Nick Marsh: Home Phone: 812-945-7209; Cell 

Phone: 502-641-9563; Church Phone: 812-948-0436 
 

 

Web Site:  http://cherrystreetchurchofchrist.com 
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